-----Original Message-----

From: Scott Bell <scottbell1950@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, 11 July 2022 12:36 PM

To: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au

Cc: Justin Simons < justins@georgetown.tas.gov.au >; Tamara Burt < Tamarab@georgetown.tas.gov.au >

Subject: Submission from Dr Scott Bell

Dear Sir / Ma'am,

Re: Georgetown Draft Planning Scheme Property: 177 Saltwood Road, Pipers Brook

I am the owner of this 640 acre property, currently protected with a conservation covenant. I wish to confirm my agreement with the proposed category of Landscape Conservation.

I am happy to attend any public hearing called by the Commission, and verbally add to my submission, if required. Thankyou

Sincerely, Scott Bell

Dr. Scott Bell , FRACGP; FACRRM; ROF. Esmerelda Enterprises Environmental, 2/23 Floreat Crescent, Trevallyn, Launceston Tasmania, 7250 AUSTRALIA

Mobile 0419 527 354